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Page 2 :      The visits of the week ! 

 

Wednesday : olive day… and other fruit and vegetables! 

At 1 pm, all the foreign students and their hosts took the bus to go to Mouriès near 

Arles. 

First, we saw the plantations of organic fruit and vegetables of « le jardin maraîcher ». 

The owners and producers, Simon and his girlfriend, explained to us all the things they 

organized to take care of their organic products, like the water supply 

and the crop rotation. 

Then, we went to an olive grove and, with a kind of big comb, we brought down the 

olives into a net, which was on the ground, to be able to collect them. 

Everybody enjoyed this moment, even the teachers ! 

Next, we visited an olive mill. The owner showed us the current mill 

and the former one. We saw all the machines, old or new, and it was really interesting. We 

finally went back to Arles at 5 pm. 

We learned a lot of things during this afternoon and had a great time. 

Léonie L. 1S2 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Friday : Montmajour at Longomaï farm. 

On Friday we visited the Longomaï estate which is a local producer of 

organic food, vegetables and meat.  

In the morning, we defined the word sustainability all together. We had 

a picnic with the teachers and some of us played fussball. Then in the 

afternoon a guy called Matthieu explained to us the breeding of sheep and 

we visited  the plantations. Furthermore, the group explored the 

greenhouses with vegetables and citrus. Their sizes were so huge that it was so impressive! 

Eloïse V. 1S2 

                          

                                               

 

Page3 :                               Conferences and experiment workshops 

Article Thomas 

 

To be written !!! 
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Article Tanguy et Youssra : enjoying experimantal workshops 

For the second day of the week, foreign students and STL class worked on the molecular cuisine with 

Mrs. Hydrio. 

We made two «recipes » a jelly kind of food in different forms, for example stars and mushrooms and 

a long spaghetti. It was a lot of fun and tasty !  

Then, we made a lemon flavoured foam which we ate with the jelly food.  It was an amazing 

experiment to do, and we enjoyed it even more with the foreign students! 

    

To be continued… 
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Pictures to select for photo patchwork 

Status report 

This project was very instructive and interesting.  

We could realise how important sustainability is and its true meaning, 

specially nowadays, with all the pollution and all. We principally talked 

about food waste, I think we are all more careful after that. It also has 

made us see how non organic food eating could be bad for our health.  

We have met amazing people, from 4 different countries, Italy, 

Belgium, Spain and Germany. It was a great week and most of us have 

improved quite a lot in English. A very good 

experience to do again and again.   

Athéna H. 1L1 

 

 

 


